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BY THE COMMISSION: 

 
On October 9, 2007, an application was filed by Working 

Assets Funding Service, Inc. d/b/a Working Assets Long Distance 
(“Working” or “Applicant”), of San Francisco, California, 
seeking to change its name to Working Assets Funding Service, 
Inc. d/b/a Credo Long Distance.   Notice of the application was 
published in The Daily Record, Omaha, Nebraska, on October 10, 
2007.  No protests were filed; therefore, we process this 
application pursuant to the Commission’s Rule of Modified 
Procedure. 
  

O P I N I O N   A N D   F I N D I N G S 
 

Working is a corporation formed under the laws of the State 
of California with its principal place of business in San 
Francisco, California.  Applicant was granted authority to 
provide interexchange telecommunications services in Nebraska 
pursuant to Docket C-965 on May 24, 1993. 

 
In the present application, Applicant seeks authorization 

to change its trade name from Working Assets Long Distance to 
Credo Long Distance.  The new name will have no impact on 
customers, services or corporate structure of Working.  
Applicant states it will file a tariff reflecting the new name 
and the new address once Commission approval of the name change 
has been received.   
 

O R D E R 
 

IT IS THEREFORE ORDERED by the Nebraska Public Service 
Commission that Application No. C-3867 be, and it is hereby, 
granted and Working Assets Funding Service, Inc. d/b/a Working 
Assets Long Distance, is authorized to change its name to 
Working Assets Funding Service, Inc. d/b/a Credo Long Distance. 
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IT IS FURTHER ORDERED that an updated tariff reflecting the 

change in name and address be filed with the Commission 
accordingly. 
 

MADE AND ENTERED at Lincoln, Nebraska, this 20th day of 
November, 2007. 
 

NEBRASKA PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 
 
COMMISSIONERS CONCURRING: 
 
 

Chairman 
 

ATTEST: 
 
 
 

Executive Director 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 


